Hi Rotarians,

On Saturday our Club sponsored a very successful 9 Hole Golf Tournament at Holland Meadows Golf Club. The rain stopped just in time for the start at 9:00 AM. Our THANKS to Steve Caine and his wonderful Committee for putting on this successful fund raiser!

Gentle Reminder: Dues were due in July! (Dues have not been received as of August 3rd from nine members)

Some of the upcoming activities and dates follow:

August 6th Steve Caine will tell us all about the very successful Muchila project! Please be sure to watch

August 13th Board of Directors meeting at 4:30 PM at Lunch Thyme.

August 13th Regular meeting at Lunch Thyme at 6:00 PM

August 20th Speaker will be Eric Hamilton, a Shen Rotarian. He will speak about the Mohawk Towpath Byway.

August 27th worknight at Pine Grove Cemetary in Charlton

September 2nd Labor Day - no meeting on September 3rd

September 10th meeting at Charlton School & check presentation.W

September 14th: Anchor Diamond Park 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM (new)

September 17th Pat Nugent speaker

October 9th Drive-Thru Dinner at BH-BL High School

October 22nd Doug Ford speaker - Tradesman/Apprentice Program

October 29th Work night

Pete P.